State of California	Instructional Quality Commission
NOVEMBER 2020 AGENDA ITEM MEMORANDUM
DATE:	November 6, 2020
TO:	Alma-Delia Renteria, Chair, World Languages Subject Matter Committee
Members, World Languages Subject Matter Committee
VIA:	Cliff Rudnick, Administrator
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Instructional Resources Unit
FROM:	Erin Verticchio, Education Programs Assistant
Instructional Resources Unit
SUBJECT:	World Languages Subject Matter Committee Agenda Items
Item 5: World Languages Subject Matter Committee
A. 2021 World Languages Instructional Materials Adoption (Action/Information)
1. Recommendation of Instructional Materials Reviewers (IMRs) and Content Review Experts (CREs) (Information/Action)
[bookmark: _Hlk55296854]Applications to serve as IMRs and CREs for the 2021 World Languages Instructional Materials Adoption have been submitted for consideration by the Instructional Quality Commission (IQC), which will recommend applicants to the State Board of Education (SBE) for appointment at their January 2021 meeting. The majority of IMRs must be current K–12 classroom teachers, and each CRE must have a doctoral degree in a field related to world languages. Commissioners received complete reviewer applications and applicant resumes. Applications and resumes with personal contact information redacted are available to the public upon request by sending an email to iqc@cde.ca.gov. 
B. Public Comment
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